
 

 

 
 
 
January 2020 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
The Eco Kids Club will provide opportunities for interested fourth, fifth, and sixth grade students to gain 
knowledge, skills, and values of active environmental citizenship by participating in various projects such as 
school gardening and creating awareness for our school about environmental topics, including recycling and 
alternative energy.  Students who sign up should have a true desire to learn about these topics, a 
willingness to work cooperatively with other students, and an understanding that we will be outside in 
varying temperatures and working in dirt.   
 
The Eco-Kids Club will begin meeting on Wednesdays starting February 5, 2020.  Be sure that your child 
comes to school with clothing that is appropriate for the outdoors and for the specific weather.  Please be at 
Brass Castle by 4:25 to pick up your child after the meeting.  Students with two late pickups may not be able to 
continue in the club. 
 
Please review and sign the permission slip below.  Return it to your child’s homeroom teacher as soon as 
possible; we will be accepting students on a first come-first serve basis. 
Spring Meeting Dates – Wednesdays:  February 5th, 12th, 19th, 26th, March 4th, 11th, 18th, April 1st, 8th, 22nd, May 
6th, 13th, 20th, and 27th.  
                                                                             
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Stacie Paruta, sparuta@washtwpsd.org 
Mrs. Anissa Mikitiuk, amikitiuk@washtwpsd.org 
Eco-Kids Club Advisors 
908-689-1188  
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

 
Spring 2020 

ECO-KIDS CLUB PERMISSION SLIP – Mrs. Paruta & Mrs. Mikitiuk 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter to participate in the after-school Eco-Kids Club on Wednesdays at Brass Castle 
School starting Wednesday, February 5th.  Eco-Kids Club will meet during the Spring on February 5th, 12th, 19th, 
26th, March 4th, 11th, 18th, April 1st, 8th, 22nd, May 6th, 13th, 20th, and 27th; students are to be picked up 
promptly at 4:25.  Parent/Guardian signature gives permission for your child to participate in club activities at 
Meadow Breeze Park and in the neighborhood surrounding Brass Castle School.  Please note that students with 2 
late pickups, will not be permitted to continue in the After-School Club.  
 
Student's Name:  ______________________________   Homeroom Teacher(s) ___________________  
 
Parent’s Cell Phone Number _____________________________________________    
 
______________________________________________     ______________________    
            (Signed by Parent or Guardian)                                         (Date)  
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